July 29, 2009

This is to notify you that the meeting of the New Jersey Government Records Council (“GRC”) scheduled for 9:30 a.m. on Wednesday, July 29, 2009 at the Department of Community Affairs, 101 South Broad Street, Trenton, New Jersey; Conference Room 129 has been cancelled due to lack of Quorum. 


The next regularly GRC meeting is scheduled for August 11, 2009 at 9:30 a.m. at the Department of Community Affairs, 101 South Broad Street, Trenton, New Jersey, in Conference Room 129.
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GOVERNMENT RECORDS COUNCIL
101 SoutH BROAD STREET
PO Box 819
TrenTON, NJ 08625-0819
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